BWF Council allocated to Badminton Association of India for Hosting “ World Super Series Tournaments 2014 - 17


The BWF Council in it’s Meeting held in Bangkok on November 30, 2012 has decided in favour of Badminton Association of India to host “World Super Series Tournaments during 2014-2017.

 “Badminton as a sporting and entertainment spectacle is improving each year and, as a result, is generating more interest and excitement Worldwide. The fact that so many Countries and cities want to be part of BWF’s elite circuit is testament to this fact.
“The bidding for these Tournaments has been extremely competitive and those countries and cities selected will have to met some high criteria because raising the bar in a number of ways,” BWF Chief Operating Officer/Secretary General, Mr. Thomas Lund says.
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